
This half term, Reception will be learning about the

following areas:

	Communication and Language and Literacy
	A variety of nursery rhymes, poetry, stories and simple non-fiction texts. Discussions relating to “Celebrations Around the World ”

	Mathematics 
	Counting, reading, ordering and comparing numbers. Using language to describe more/ less, time, position 3D shapes, adding and comparing masses. Addition. 1 more. 

	Personal, Social and Emotional Development
	Trying new activities and being confident to work in a group. Discussing feelings, own and other cultures. Sharing and being fair. Maintaining attention.

	Physical Development
	Moving with control and co-ordination. 

Developing fine and gross motor skills by using small and large equipment.

	Expressive Arts and Design 
	Using their senses and responding in a variety of ways. Exploring colour, texture, shape, form, space and pattern in 2D and 3D and in the environment. 

	 Understanding

 the World
	“Celebrations Around the world”. 

Investigating, sorting and classifying, designing and modifying work. Discussing celebrations in own and other cultures. Discuss similarities and differences between traditions  


Children will visit the Infant Library each Wednesday. Please ensure your child has their library book in school on this day so they can change it. please can you ensure your child always has their reading books and reading records in their book bags so they can be changed when your child has read. 
P.E. is on also on a Monday. Please make sure your child has their 

full P.E. kit in school and ensure each item has their name on it. please make sure that your child’s school uniform is named and if the wrong piece of clothing is taken home it is returned to school. 
Homework will be given out on Fridays and should be put in the “Homework” tray by Wednesday please.

Your child should bring a bottle of water each day. Fruit juice or cordial is not allowed.

If you have any unwanted items for our class “Post Office” 

(role play area) we would be very grateful for your contributions!

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation.
Well Green Primary School











